
 
 

From: ed ferrigno [mailto:ferrigno@401k.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 1:48 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Cc: Dave Wray 
Subject: March 20 hearing 

I am requesting that David L. Wray, President, Profit Sharing / 401k Council of America, 
be permitted to testify at the March 20-21 hearing on the proposed rule for disclosure of 
service provider compensation and conflicts of interest.  The Profit Sharing / 401k 
Council of America (PSCA) is a national, non-profit association of 1,200 companies and 
their 6 million plan participants.  PSCA represents its members’ interests to federal 
policymakers and offers practical, cost-effective assistance with profit sharing and 401(k) 
plan design, administration, investment, compliance and communication.  Members 
range in size from Fortune 100 firms to small, entrepreneurial businesses.  Mr. Wray also 
served as Chair of the ERISA Advisory Council when the council examined plan fee 
disclosure issues. 
 
Mr. Wray will provide the perspective of plan sponsors, particularly from small and 
medium sized businesses, on the proposed rule.  His comments will generally follow the 
PSCA comments that were filed in conjunction with other employer organizations on 
February 11, 2008.   
 
 
Edward Ferrigno 
Vice President, Washington Affairs 
Profit Sharing / 401k Council of America 
500 Eighth Street, NW 
Suite 210 
Washington, DC 20004 
Phone: 202.863.7272 
Fax:  202.863.7872 
ferrigno@401k.org 
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